Andrew Mok

From: Teresa Slon <tslon7@yahoo.ca>

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 4:58 PM

To: Sonikile Tembo; Andrew Mok; Greg Hildebrand
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Bylaw 7383

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Be cautious of web links or attachments.

Hello, | am against the amendments to bylaw7124, currently in my neighbourhood at the 800 block of 19th street allows
two units per lot and | think that is enough.Thanks Tristan Lepischak

Sent from my iPad
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